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Alf Jewell <alfj @tpg.com. au>
Friday, March 12, 2010 10:06 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Re: RIN 3038-AC61.
The changes that are being proposed to Forex of decreased leverage will only

benifit a few, and will be of no benefit to the many forex traders who rely on the markets for an income,
also the decrease of tax’s collected from trading will only add to the Deficit, as all of you companies will
eventually move offshore. Im now using FXDD Malta.
Thank You
Alf Jewell
Australia.


